
 

October 11, 2024 
 
 
 
Ministerial Workers 
First Elders 
Stewardship Leaders 
 
RE: Stewardship Revival Week - 2024 
 
 
Greetings in the wonderful name of our Lord and Saviour our soon-coming King! 
 
The Stewardship Revival Week has been scheduled for November 30 to 
December 7, 2024. The material for the week’s presentation is provided via the 
link in this letter to conduct your Stewardship Revival Week.  The document is 
also attached to the e-mail. 
 
The following is the link for the material:  
https://stewardship.adventist.org/stewardship-sabbath-materials    
 
We are encouraging all Stewardship Leaders to plan and execute the 
stewardship programme for the week. 
 
Remember, “stewardship is life.” 
 

Thank you and may God continue to richly bless you and your family. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Edison Williams 

STEWARDSHIP DIRECTOR 

https://stewardship.adventist.org/stewardship-sabbath-materials

